
 
September 6, 2018 
 
 
Letters sent by email on August 31, 2018 
 
 
NDP - Candidates 
Madison Duffy, Riverview 
Betty Weir, Albert 
(party confirmed receipt of letters by email on August 31, 2018, letters distributed to the 
candidates) 
 
People’s Alliance of NB - Candidates 
Heather Collins, Riverview 
(confirmed receipt of letter by email on August 31, 2018) 
 
Green Party 
Moranda va Geest, Albert 
(confirmed receipt of letter by email on August 31, 2018 and noted “written response will 
follow”) 
 
Just a note, the letter sent to Bruce Fitch was mailed to his campaign headquarters office as 
well as sent by email on August 31, 2018 to the main Conservative party email, since his email 
was not active. 
 
 
No other confirmations have been received. 
 
 


